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IMPORTANT MESSAGE

How you can help us during repairs visits.

The Council encourage all tenants to look after their properties,
keeping them clean, tidy and clear of rubbish. A particular plea
is being made for tenants to ensure that their properties are tidy
and free from obstructions when operatives are visiting your
property to carry out work. Please try to ensure that your property
is fidied up, so that the room and route to the area
of work is as clear as possible.

WARNING

If there are obstructions that make the repair job more difficult or
impossible for our Team then you may be asked to clear the
area before operatives start the job or you may have to
make another appointment for another time when you have
moved the obsiruction(s).

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE
CONTACT THE
REPAIRS REPORTING TEAM
ON 01543 462621
housingrepairs@cannockchasede.gov.uk



